
Hello Fellow W+H Parents, 

We want to take this time to THANK YOU for making the 2023 Fall Fair a 
wonderful community day. Although we had to stay indoors, the day was filled 
with smiles, food, and fun. The rain did not dampen our school spirit! 

Thank you to all who came out to spend time with us and to all those who 
volunteered to help make the event a success. We hope you enjoyed Fall Fair as 
much as we did.  

Thank you to all the students who ran fundraisers and offered food options, to 
the Booster Club for their amazing offerings, to Chef Anibal and the Sage Team, 
and to the Maintenance Team who worked long days and nights setting up, taking 
down and transforming spaces multiple times.  

Thank you also to the faculty and staff who spent the day with us! 

A sincere Thank You to our Event Sponsors: 

Encon Mechanical  
Dr. Corinna Crafton  
Kaito Bubble Tea 
The Desi Moms  
The Soni Family  
One Dental 
Clear Sky Advisers / The Singh Family Trust 
AE2 Learning 

and to our Attraction Sponsors: 

Fanwood Eye Care 
The Simeonidis Family 
Sodette K-M Plunkett 

and to our Game Sponsors:  

Barbara Crafton 
The Bowman Family 
The Bajaj Family 

Without all of you these events are not possible. We look forward to seeing you at 
the next W+H event. 

Sincerely, 
The WHPA Executive Board  

 


